
Chamberlain, Lisa

Subject: FW: Notice of Public Meeting; FILE ZAR-19-034

Sent: March 10, 2020 5:46 PM
To: Andrews, Mark <Mark.Andrews(5)hamilton.ca>
Subject: Notice of Public Meeting; FILE ZAR-19-034

Hello Mark:

My wife and I just received Notice of Public Meeting of the Planning Committee for the
above noted file (378 Harmony Hall Drive and Part of Block 117, Plan 62M-1122,
Ancaster).

We live (and own) the property directly across the street from this application.

The instructions for public comments seems a little cumbersome for us to get this to
the Legislative Coordinator by March 23. So we are hoping you can forward this on
our behalf.

My wife and I stron ly support the appl cation. The rezoning is simply a
technicality to re-assign the zoning of lands occupied by the former
decommissioned pumping station (agricultural) which is being assembled with
adjacent remnant undeveloped residential lands to complete 2 building lots that
front onto Gregorio Ave/Harmony Hall Drive. We have been living here for 5
years now and are anxious to see new homes built across the street from
us. This is a good idea for us and the neighbours in the area to see the street
completed. We would like to see this application approved without
delay. Thanks.

Daniele Cozzi
Teresa Cozzi
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